Critical Pathway Progress

Maria, Sandy and Frances met on Tuesday, 25 August, to progress the Critical Pathway. From this meeting, we can report on the following:

1. Sara will follow up with Fisher & Paykel to get more clarity on dates when we can expect the appliances to be available.
2. Simon Milne from McMillan & Co reported:
· Easements: the location of these is likely to be in the common areas. Once the draft unit plan is finalised, it will contain a schedule of easements.
·  The Section 224C (required for subdivison planning) is issued by the Council once the Unit Title Plan has been approved as to survey. The surveyors liaise with the Council regarding this and so this will still be some way off. There is nothing we need to do regarding this.
· Merging of the two titles: Kiwibank has issued their consent for this and we are now awaiting one further step from LINZ. Then the amalgamation of the titles will be lodged and we would expect confirmation after a few weeks.
3. Lena at TL Survey Services reminds us that valuations for each unit need to be completed as part of the unit title process;  does the group have a preferred valuer or valuer already signed up?
4. We still need a survey point beneath the buildings on High and Alva – Tim?
5. We need to issue a request to S & W to give us a cost for adding a layer of asphalt on the driveway – Tim?
6. Two further issues: top coats in bathrooms and kitchens and bookcases to make the stairs safe are already on the agenda (see PCG report)
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